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3028 @ Street, N.V.,
Washington, D.C.,
October 13, 1926,

Deér Freeman:-

I wae delighted to hear from you and
glad to know that everything is getting properly
started. We arenow thoroughly well settled here in
Washington and I am very hard at work on the new
book. We haven't seen much of anyone since we got
here, nor have I seen much of the city except between
3028 Q Street and a sort of office which I have taken
in a hotel,

Your father tells me that you have only
11 days at Christmas, which will be too short a time
for you to go out to Minnesota, and both Grace and I
hope tremendously that you will be able tocome and
spend Christmas with us., Do you think you can? Let
me know your definite dates, if you can, 7

We may perhaps ask you to do something
for us--go from Cambridge to Dearfield, Maés., and
bring Wells down with you. We did not find any schools
in Wéshington that we particularly liked so Wells is
there at the really very delightful Eagle Brook School.

Ever yours,

b5y T
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